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Appointment of Non-Executive Director   
– Diana Heggie  

 
IODM Limited (ASX:IOD), (“IODM” or “the Company”), is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Diana Heggie to its Board of Directors – as Non-Executive Director – effective 1 February 2025. 

Diana has an extensive background in senior executive and non-executive roles roles and a wealth of 
experience in the health industry spanning over 30 years. She brings strong strategic and industry 
expertise to IODM's Board of Directors. 

More recently, Diana has held significant non- executive positions in the Australian health sector, 
including Peninsular Health – where she served as Chair (2017 – 2023).  

In addition, she has served on the boards of the National Heart Foundation, and the Heart 
Foundation of Victoria.  

Diana currently serves as a Director of Alfred Health and is a member of both its Audit & risk, and 
Finance & remuneration committees. Diana also serves as a director of the Queens fund. 

Commenting on the appointment, Chairman Dr Paul Kasian said:   

“We are delighted to have Diana joining the board of IODM. Her extensive experience in the Health 
sector will be invaluable as the Company seeks to accelerate the roll-out of its solution across the 
health sector domestically, and also internationally with its partners.” 

 

This announcement is authorised by IODM’s Board of Directors 

– END – 

About IODM 

IODM is a leading accounts receivable (AR) solution that utilises digital technology to optimise 
automation. The IODM connect platform delivers a fully integrated end-to-end AR process that 
supports customers with invoicing, query management, payment reminders, escalation, analytics and 
more. The connect platform drives increased client productivity and timely payments while reducing 
costs, minimising human error and decreasing bad and doubtful debt provisioning. The solution is a 
customisable application that seamlessly integrates with any accounting ERP software package. IODM 
operates globally and is headquartered in Melbourne, Australia. To learn more, please visit 
www.iodmconnect.com  

For more information, please contact: 
General enquiries 
Corporate Communications 
Tony Smith 
Tony.Smith@iodm.com.au 
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